OUT OF AN ABUNDANCE OF CAUTION

THE PARMER COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE WILL
BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY MARCH 18™

WINDS ARE EXPECTED TO BE 65-75 MPH

BLOWING DUST NEARLY AS BAD AS LAST
FRIDAY

THE SAFETY OF OUR EMPLOYEES IS OUR
UTMOST PRIORITY
IN ADDITION TO THOSE WHO MIGHT TRAVEL
TO OUR OFFICE ON THAT DAY
IT IS SIMPLY TOO DANGEROUS
THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING

WE PLAN TO BE OPEN AGAIN WEDNESDAY
MARCH 19™



